





MEETING NOTICE





STATEWIDE CONSISTENCY WORKING GROUP


MONDAY, JUNE 22,1998


10 AM UNTIL 4:30 PM


CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION,


TRAINING ROOM


ALL PARTIES OF RECORD IN R.98-01-011





This is to inform all parties of record in R.98-01-011, Rulemaking on the Commission’s Own Motion to Assess and Revise the Regulatory Structure Governing California’s Natural Gas Industry, that the second meeting of the Statewide Consistency Working Group will be held on Monday, June 22, 1998 from 10 AM to 4:30 PM in the Commission Training Room at 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102.





Participants should come prepared to discuss the draft comparison matrix prepared by the gas utilities, and circulated to participants by June 12, as agreed in the first Working Group meeting.  Specifically, participants should come prepared to discuss: (I) whether the list of topics prepared by the utilities is complete, (ii) whether the cells in the comparison matrix have been filled in with the appropriate level of detail, (iii) if items discussed in the exhibit are consistent across utilities; and (iv) if the items are not consistent whether they should be made consistent or whether there is a legitimate basis for the inconsistency.  Participants should also be prepared to prioritize the list of topics for discussion, and to indicate their preferences for dividing the participants into subgroups, if necessary.





Participants should contact Sarita Sarvate (Ph: 415-703-1506, e-mail: sbs@cpuc.ca.gov) or Greg Wilson (Ph: 415-703-2159, e-mail: gaw@cpuc.ca.gov, FAX: 415-703-2200) of the Energy Division regarding all further questions.





The workshop is open to public and is wheelchair accessible.


